
Atelier  d’éducation  du  Génocide
pour les enseignants de Fresno
FRESNO – The Genocide Education Project, in partnership with Fresno Unified
School District, the Armenian Genocide Commemorative Committee, Fresno, and
Fresno educator and Holocaust education specialist, Hillary Levine, provided a
day-long workshop for Fresno’s middle and high school social studies teachers.

Fresno Unified’s Superintendent, Bob Nelson and Stephen Ruiz, History/Social
Sciences Manager welcomed teachers and emphasized the district’s commitment
to provide professional development that helps teachers and students better
understand Fresno’s diverse communities and the histories that brought them.
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